
 

 

 

 

 

July 11, 2019 
 

Congratulations and well done!  
 
Coaches Erin Shaw and Diana Woropay have qualified for Softball 
Competition – Introduction Certified after completing the on-field portion 
of the NCCP program. A lot of personal sacrifice and dedication is 
required to accomplish this certification. Well done Coaches! 

 
 

      
         Erin Shaw                       Diana Woropay 


